
Dear Friends,

Here is what you need to participate in the streamed service on Sunday, June 21, 2020:

Link for Sunday Worship: https://tinyurl.com/WUSworship

PDF of Order-of-Service and Religious Education Materials: [link]

Please read to the end of this message.

GETTING READY FOR SUNDAY
If you are unfamiliar with Zoom, become acquainted with the technology:

Click on the Zoom link at least 15 minutes before you plan to use it the first
3me. This will prompt an app to download onto your device. You may use a
laptop, tablet, desktop or smartphone.
You will then be asked whether you wish to join the “mee3ng” with your
device audio and device camera.

If you do not want others to see what color pajamas you are wearing
at that moment, you can join without ac3va3ng your camera.
Remember: If your camera is on, people can see you...
Throughout the service, all par3cipants besides the worship leaders
will be muted to prevent background noises (barking dogs, ringing
phones, etc.) from being included in the worship service. We will
"chat" through typing in the chat func3on during the community
gree3ng and immediately a<er worship. As some find chat
no(fica(ons distrac(ng, please only communicate via the chat during
the community gree(ng and beginning of coffee hour. The groups will
be formed at random by the Zoom program.

Steps to begin using Zoom are illustrated in this short instruc3onal video:
https://www.youtube.com/embed/vFhAEoCF7jg?
rel=0&autoplay=1&cc_load_policy=1

https://tinyurl.com/WUSworship
https://www.winchesteruu.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/6.21.2020-OOS-Online-Ready.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/embed/vFhAEoCF7jg?rel=0&autoplay=1&cc_load_policy=1


Gather materials you may want on hand to participate at home:
A chalice and a small candle so you can light the chalice when we do. If you do
not have a chalice, a candle in a small bowl would work.
A second candle (or a few more candles) for “Kindling of the Light”
Have your preferred refreshments and hot beverages ready in your kitchen to
enjoy during “coffee hour” after worship.
Print out the order-of-service and/or the RE packet

Determine how you wish to contribute to the offering:
Give+ app on your smartphone. Here is a short tutorial:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PAjqUxK8YRk
Through your PayPal account, send your contribution to [ WUS PayPal link]
Mail a check to the WUS office: 478 Main Street, Winchester, MA 01890

To make sure you can hear everything
You may wish to use ear/headphones with your device so the sound goes
directly into your ears.
As we don't have use of the hearing assistance devices, if you would like a
copy of the worship script emailed to you before worship, please let me know
by sending me an email by midnight on Saturday:
heather.janules@winchesteruu.org

COMMUNITY NEWS
Ministerial Survey – Respond ASAP! As part of its charter to “monitor and nurture the health of
the ministry of the Society,” the CommiOee on Shared Ministry (COSM) is charged in the bylaws of
WUS with conduc3ng “an assessment of the work of the Minister…as part of an annual review and
renewal of the ministry and leadership of the Society.” An important component in COSM’s
review is congrega3onal input, and both COSM and Rev. Heather welcome your open and honest
thoughts in an online ques3onnaire, available through midnight of June 30th. You can click on the
link in the e-mail sent by the office or enter it: https://tinyurl.com/RevHeatherReview2020
Important Worship Informa(on! Church next week starts at 10:00 AM, a half-hour earlier than
usual. We will be live-streaming the Sunday morning worship service from UUA General Assembly.
Please join us.
Tuesday, June 23rd 7:30-8:30 PM: The second in the 3 part series "Heart, Minds, Ac3ons A
Community Conversa3on" con3nues to explore systemic racism in our community, country and
world. Please see the flyer (link) for further informa3on and log in informa3on.
https://nfsj.org/events/hearts-minds-actions-a-community-conversation-exploring-racism-today-
part-2/
It's Not Too Late to Support "Take Me Home" Did you miss the fun-draiser led by WUSYG,
benefi3ng UU MassAc3on's COVID-19 Emergency Fund and our own Winchester Unitarian
Society? You can purchase merchandise - handmade soap, simple no-sew face masks, WUSYG
cookbooks and houseplants - by visi3ng tinyurl.com/wussoap Delivery of these items is free! All
soap profits and 100% of the proceeds from the other items benefit the fundraiser. Please order
any merchandise by 2pm on Sunday, June 21st – so we can close the books on this fundraiser.
Please also make purchases electronically through the website. Thank you for your generosity!
Rag(me Concert, Friday, July 3rd @ 7:00 p.m. Mark your calendars for an all Rag3me concert
presented by Music Director John Kramer. This uniquely American music is a perfect way to
celebrate the holiday weekend. The concert will be a fundraiser for Black Lives of UU (BLUU),
Women's Lunch Place, and the Winchester Unitarian Society. For more informa3on visit the
concert event page and be sure to tell all your friends.
https://www.winchesteruu.org/events/celebrating-america-ragtime-concert/
UUA General Assembly – Represent WUS as a Delegate! A virtual General Assembly will take
place June 24-28 this year. The Standing CommiOee is offering free registra3on for our five
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allotted delegates. Fortunately, we have two members that have already expressed interest. If you
are currently a member of our congrega3on and would like to benefit from this transforma3ve
experience there is only one s3pula3on: Your involvement is needed on our Denomina3onal
Affairs CommiOee. This is a two year commitment and we hardily invite your par3cipa3on. Please
contact Betsy Bowles if you are interested - (617) 584-6477; bebowles13@gmail.com
Welcome to Our Summer Co-Ministers! (From July 1-August 31st) Rev. Heather will be on
vaca(on and sabba(cal in July and on study leave in August WUS has a tradi3on of welcoming a
part-3me minister for July and August while the SeOled Minister is away for vaca3on and study
leave. This year, we are fortunate to welcome back two familiar faces who will be sharing the role.
Colleen "Kye" Flannery will be the minister for Sunday services and Marianne DiBlasi will be on-call
for pastoral care. Both are available to officiate memorial services should the need arise. Kye can
be reached at Kye@winchesteruu.org and Marianne can be reached
at Marianne@winchesteruu.org If you or someone you know in the congrega3on is in need of
pastoral care between July 1 and August 31st, please call the office at 781.729.0949 and they will
forward the information to either the Pastoral Care Associates or Marianne.
Summer Writing group. Please feel free to come to the Summer Wri3ng Group star3ng on July 8,
2020. We will be mee3ng in Zoom from 9-11 AM. The exact format and focus of the group will be
discussed and determined at the first mee3ng. No wri3ng experience is necessary. We look
forward to "seeing" you! For information and the link for the meeting contact Judy [HERE]
Summer Service Assistance Needed Things are falling into place for our summer worship services.
However, the on-line format warrants different kinds of volunteers than usual. We are looking for:

Video Editors: Each recording benefits from a liOle ligh3ng adjustment, re-centering or
trimming on the ends to cut out the eternal ques3on “Is this on?” As summer services will
con3nue to include a mix of live and recorded elements, we are looking for people to
“clean up” videos in advance. There is a free, easy-to-use video edi3ng program that
makes this possible.
Video Coordinators: Prep videos for use in a given service then screen share, press “play”
and “stop” at the right 3me. That’s it! Coordinators will need to par3cipate in a rehearsal
before worship.
Tech Support: We have four members who have been assis3ng people with the Zoom
program but can always use more. Many of us are growing in Zoom fluency! If you are
fluent enough to help another along the way, nimble enough to eject any “zoombombers”
who decide to parachute into the service and aOen3ve enough to track logon
“aOendance” we would love to add you to the list. If interested, contact Rev. Heather at
heather.janules@winchesteruu.org
Jenny is on Summer Break. From July 1st un3l September 7th, Jenny Goh will be on
summer leave, during this 3me, all bookkeeping, check requests and any other financial
requests will go to Thomas Slack (office@winchesteruu.org). Thank you and Happy
Summer to all!
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